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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:  November 13, 2012 
 

TITLE:    Approval of Bond-Related Projects  

3) Approval to Dispose of Surplus Modular Buildings at Holaway Elementary 
School, Rio Vista Elementary School, Harelson Elementary School, and 
Cross Middle School 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND:   
 
The renovation and new construction at Holaway Elementary, Harelson Elementary, Rio Vista 
Elementary, and Cross Middle schools require the removal of modular buildings. These modular 
buildings have sustained significant water damage due to the grade on which they were originally 
placed. For this reason the Administration recommends to the Governing Board that these buildings 
be demolished and not offered for sale.  
 
The Administration requests approval from the Governing Board to demolish and dispose of these 
buildings.  With Governing Board approval the Administration will issue competitive contracts for the 
demolition of these temporary portable buildings. 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
The Administration recommends that the Governing Board approve the demolition of three buildings 
at Rio Vista Elementary, two buildings at Holaway Elementary, two at Harelson Elementary, and 
seven at Cross Middle schools. 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
INITIATED BY:     
                                        

                                                                        
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                               Date: November 5, 2012  

          

        
_________________________________   

                                                                                                  Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 
 
 


